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I implore the Parliament of New South Wales to examine the activities of The Anti Discrimination 

Board in light of its long term support of Mr. Gary Burns in his vexatious claims against individuals 

who hold views which are contrary to his.  

 

While Discrimination is real in all fields of human interaction there needs to be a more tempered 

view of what may be appropriate action. Kangaroo Courts are not the domain of a working 

democracy and the perceived limitations of free speech and debate curtailed under the 

conventional wisdom of Political Correctness needs to be addressed.  

 

I implore honourable members to support an enquiry into this current blemish on our democracy. 


